
 
 

 

                                                               Diploma in Midwifery  

During the pandemic period, students of the 5th batch of the Diploma in Midwifery Programme 
were sent to Cox's Bazar (PHD's delivery centres) Rohingya project in alternate groups. They went 
there in 3 groups; 2 of the groups were performing their CEGM and the other was fulfilling their 
graduation target. Moreover, they worked there for 24/7, under the supervision of DMP’s senior 
midwives. According to the students, they did not face any challenges while working, except for the 
language barrier.  

 

                                        

Figure: Midwifery students in practice at PHD’s PHCC at Ukhiya, Cox’s Bazar under senior Midwives. 
  



 
 

 

On 16 March 2020, 628 students from 7 academic sites of DMP received training on COVID-19 
before leaving for home. They in turn, spread awareness of what they had learnt at home through 
the posters and leaflets provided by BRAC JPGSPH, BRAC University to distribute in their 
communities. 

 

 

 

 

 


